Transcription Plus, LLC is celebrating 25 years of success with a
HOE-DOWN BBQ Charity Benefit!

To celebrate 25 years of business success,
Transcription Plus, LLC, led by CEO Mary
Goehring, is hosting a HOE-DOWN BBQ
CHARITY BENEFIT with all proceeds
going to financially assist cancer patients,
including Bryon Schiffres and other kids
like him and their families, through the
Connecticut Sports Foundation.
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N\, TO BENEFIT THE CT SPORTS FOUNDATION
‘- SUNDAY, NOVEMBER @
12-4PM.
CADILLIAC RANCH

45 JUDE LN. | SOUTHINGTOMN. CT

Goehring and her staff invite you to get out
and celebrate with live music by Little
House, award-winning BBQ, line-dancing
lessons, and, last but certainly not least,
riding the mechanical bull. It will be an .‘
event that creates memories that last a 90 YOU Jeans and couoy "-*“-g
lifetime! Click here for additional
information.

The Event will take place on November
9th from 12-4PM at the Cadillac Ranch in
Southington.

For tickets or info call 860.583.2818 or visit www.iranscriptionplus.net

Our featured beneficiary is the very adorable Bryon, who is in need of a new



wheelchair and a handicap accessible bathroom within his home. Click here to read
Bryon's Story.

Help us help others with a wonderful act of kindness that can help defray the every-
day hardships of these families. We are looking for donations for our silent auction,
and for sponsors for the event. All sponsors will be well-publicized. All donations, no
matter the size, can help make a difference. Click here for additional information on
becoming a sponsor.

So get your group together - family, friends, and/or a crowd from work. Come as a
corporate sponsor, a country line dancer or wants to learn, a person who just always
wanted to ride the bull or simply bring a big appetite for some of Connecticut's best
BBQ and sit and enjoy a great band and show. November 9th will be a day to
remember!

The finest ingredient of a good life:
Spontaneous acts of kindness....
PAY IT FORWARD

Join this event on Facebook for up-to-date news!
Contact us for tickets and/or donation/sponsorship.

Staff at Transcription Plus, LLC
Corporate Office

40 Acorn Lane

Bristol, CT 06010

Phone: (860) 583-2818

Email: mary@transcriptionplus.net




